





Dear Families.

We have had another fantastic week of learning, with many children proudly earning Pride stickers for demonstrating pride in their learning, behaviour, and attitude.

This week was Coding Week, and it has been wonderful to see such curiosity and engagement across the school. Coding not only sparks creativity but also helps prepare children for the future world and innovation. A big thank you to Mr Deacon for organising such a successful week.

Thank you also to the parents and carers who attended the PGL parent meeting. If you were unable to make it, please don't worry, the presentation will be emailed to you shortly.

Looking ahead, next week we will be celebrating the European Day of Languages. We are excited to explore all things Spanish! A huge thank you to Miss Fish for organising this event. As Miss Fish is fluent in Spanish, please do ask her for tips or support with learning this beautiful language.

Finally, a reminder to Year 6 parents to review the information shared with you about secondary school applications. The deadline is 31st October, and applications must be completed on the Bexley website.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team





Upcoming Events ::::				
Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
15th	16th	17th	18th	19th
Year 1 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 1 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 1 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 2 & 6 early morning workshop	Year 2 & 6 early morning workshop



ATTENDANCE

Current Attendance- 95.3%

Nursery AM- 94.3% Poplar - 92.6%

Bay- 93.3%

Box- 95.7%

Ash- 97.5%

Palm- 92.6%

Holly- 96.3%

Eucalyptus - 93%

Nursery PM-86.4%

Lime- 97.2%

H/Chestnut- 98.8%

Bamboo- 95.5%

Cypress- 92.5%

Acacia - 96.4%

Myrtle- 98.3%

Willow - 96%

Green=met the minimum attendance rate

Parents please remind your children about the use of social media and online gaming platforms. There are strict

restrictions on social media online games. Please make

sure you are checking your children's phone regularly.





This online safety focuses on Grand Theft Auto. The guide takes a look at how to tackle a range of potential risks such as violent content, profane language and playing with strangers.

Under 13



























Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your well
deserved Hot Chocolate!





Secondary Transfer!



The closing date for secondary transfer in September 2026 is 31st October 2025. Applications received after this date will not be considered until after National offer Day on 2nd March 2026. Applications can be made online and parents are advised to view the Admission to Secondary Schools 2026/27 on the Bexley website.

https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/secondary-schools/admission-secondary-schools-26-27/message-parents

WELL DONE!



Class	Peareswood Champion			
Nursery AM/PM	Leia/Aiden			
Lime	Ronny Rae			
Poplar	Zaria			
H/Chestnut	Rosie			
Вау	Zayden			
Bamboo	Desire			
Box	Luna			
Cypress	Joanna			
Ash	William			
Acacia	Thea			
Palm	Mary			
Holly	Tazima			
Myrtle	Ruby			
Willow	Darcie			
Eucalyptus	Saiana			



SCHOOL VALUES

The value this term is Pride.

EYFS- We are very proud of the children in Reception who are learning their lunchtime routine. They are enjoying their time in the playground and then coming in to eat lunch.

KS1 - Children in Year 1 have been working hard on their handwriting and how to write along the lines in their books. They are taking pride in their writing.

KS2- The children in Holly class are very proud of their new classroom. They are enjoying the new layout and are taking care of all the new equipment and resources.





Attendance Information



Reporting your child absent

Please make sure you report your child absence everyday to the school after 8am.



Telephone: 01322 332379, option 1 and leave a voicemail.



By email: pwpoffice@watschools.org.uk

UNAUTHORISED LEAVE DURING TERM TIME:

Family holidays should be taken during school holiday periods. Please be aware that holiday requests will always be unauthorised. A penalty notice may be issued if parents take their children out of school during term time.

Any requests for leave due to 'exceptional circumstances' must be made in writing to the Head Teacher in advance.